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November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome to our Term 2 newsletter!  

 

We have had a wonderful start to the term with The Halloween disco, Pumpkin carving, 
Star of the Week treats and the Elections Announcements! We are so proud of all of our 
children for taking part in the elections and developing their speaking and listening skills in 
the process. Many of our groups are now meeting regularly with teachers and the 
leadership team to improve our school.  

We are very excited about the opening of our Technologies room in December and are so 
excited to tell you that Master Chef winner Gary McLean will be coming to our school on 
1st December to work with one of our classes and officially open our technologies room. 
Watch our twitter feed and the local press for pictures! 

We have many exciting events planned this term as well as our usual celebrations for the 
Birth of Christ.  Please read on below to find out what is happening and for any key 
dates for your diary.  

One of our big events is our Charity Coffee Morning and Table Top Sale which takes 
place on Tuesday 21st November. Please try to attend and support this very important 
fund-raising day in our school.  

Our Christmas Choir will be starting very soon and we will be visiting a number of local 

events for the children to showcase their beautiful singing. Our choir 

is for children in Primary 3 upwards. 

Some of our Primary 7 will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation 

on Tuesday 14th November at 7pm in St Mungo’s Church. The 

celebration will be led by Archbishop William Nolan, Archbishop of 

Glasgow. Please keep the children and their families in your prayers.  

I look forward to seeing you at some of our many events and parent 
workshops we have planned for this term.   

Kindest regards,  

   

Mrs McNulty  

 

Head Teacher  

 



 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

As always, the dates below were correct at the time of writing our newsletter.  
School clubs  
 
  
Monday 

Determined to Dance sessions for P1a and P1b (In school)  

 Determined to Dance Club P4-7 3-4pm  

Determined to Dance Parent Showcase Monday 13th November 2.15pm  

Tuesday  

Basketball Club P4-7 3-4pm (ends 28th Nov)  

Wednesday 

P1 and P2 Singing (In School) 

Parent’s ESOL Course in school 15wks 9-11.30am (last session 13th December) 

Wise Group P6 2-3pm  

Wise Group P7 3-4pm  

Friday 

 

 
**New Lunchtime clubs are coming soon – We will share this 
information with your children in school. These will include Chess Club, 
Football Club, Dance Club, Art Club, Reading Club, Lego Club, Coding 
Club and hopefully in the new year even a cooking club!* 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

Diary Dates & Events 
Monday 13th November  P1 / P2 and Dance Club Parents showcase in school hall 

2.15pm 
Monday 13th – 19th Nov  Book Week Scotland  
Monday 13th – 17th  Anti-Bullying week  
Tuesday 14th November  St Mungo’s Confirmations in St Mungo’s Church 7pm  

Thursday 16th November  Parents Showcase at school. P1b, P2, P3, P4, P6 and P7.    
2-3pm ALL WELCOME 

Thursday 23rd November  P1a and P5  Parents showcase 2-3pm P1a and P5 Parents 
welcome  

Tuesday 21st November  Charity Coffee morning ALL WELCOME from 9.30am  

Wednesday 22nd 
November  

Flu Immunisations at school  

Wednesday 22nd 
November 

Parent Council Meeting in school 6-7pm  

Thursday 23rd November City of Dance Festival. 3.30-4.30pm St Roch’s Secondary 
school Dance Club parents welcome.  

Sunday 26th November  Catholic Education Sunday at St Mungo’s Church  
Tuesday 28th November  Final Art of Language Session 1.15-2.45pm  
Thursday 30th November  ST Andrew’s Day Ceilidh in school – Children wear tartan. 

Children only.  

Friday 1st December  First Friday Mass P4 lead ALL WECLOME 
Friday 1st December  Gary McLean MasterChef opens Tech Room Primary 6 parents 

welcome 10.45am- 12pm  
Sunday 3rd December  First Sunday of Advent  

Friday 8th December Choir singing at Glasgow Cathedral 5.30pm ALL WELCOME  
Monday 11th December Laudato Si Group visit to Glasgow Royal Infirmary  
Wednesday 13th December  Final ESOL Session in school 9.30-11.30am  
Friday 15th December  Choir singing at Buchanan Galleries 1-2.30pm Raising money 

for Children’s Hospice 

Tuesday 19th December  Infant Nativity in school 1.30pm – ALL WELCOME 
Thursday 21st December  Class Christmas Parties  
Friday 22nd December  Christmas Service Mince pies and tea 9.30am ALL 

WELCOME 

Friday 22nd December 
2.30pm 

School closes for Christmas Holiday  

Monday 8th January 
2024 

School reopens for Staff and Pupils  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to out ‘Charity Coffee 
Morning’ on Tuesday 21st November from 9.30am. 
Please come along, have a coffee and a chat and 

grab a bargain! We would be delighted to see you!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
This year our P1, P2, and P3 classes will be putting 

on a performance of ‘The Nativity’ on Tuesday 19th 

November at 1.30pm. Save this important date in 

your diary and come and see our infants show off 

their wonderful singing, dancing and acting at this 

special time. More details to follow.  

 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

Our School Rules are Ready, Respectful, Safe 
Our school Values are Positive Relationships, Honesty, Learning and Respect. 

 

Please remind your child of our School values and rules! Following them allows our school to 
be a safe and happy place to learn and develop! Remember school ties are a key part of our 
uniform.  

Car Park: 

Please note that the staff car park is used throughout the day and is very busy 
and dangerous.  Parents and children should only use walkways to access the bike 
sheds and school office.  

 

Meal Selection and Parent Pay 

If you have not already activated your Parent Pay Account please do so. This will 
allow us to collect money for meals, school trips and any other events. Please try 
to choose your child’s meal at home with them to reduce lost learning time in 
class.  

Please contact the school office 0141 552 3120 if you require further support 
with this and talk to Mrs Thompson or Mrs Todd.  

Double Yellow Lines 

Please do not park on the double yellow lines for any reason. Even If you are 
waiting for a short time. This is very dangerous. The police will be making extra 
patrols around the school to prevent people from parking and waiting here. We 
also ask that children cross safely with the patrol and do not just run across the 
road. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Absence Line: Please remember to report your child’s absence on the number 0141 
287 0039 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who to contact? 
In the first instance please speak to your child’s class teacher as they are working 

with your child day to day. After that please leave a message at the office for a 

member of management to call you back: 

 

Nursery / P1 Pastoral support Mrs J Anderson  

P1, P2- Miss C Ward 

P3, P4 and P5 – Mrs S Reid 

P6 and P7 – Miss J McBride 

Nursery Class – Team Leader Mrs P Green 

Child Protection Co-ordinator: Mrs P McNulty  

 

 

School Office: 0141 552 3120 

Nursery office: 0141 552 2484 


